
              

INDIAN MEDICAL ASSOCIATION 

TAMILNADU 

 
NEWS LETTER NO.16 

 

Dear All, 

 

We are attaching the Government order regarding RAMP in the existing 

hospital buildings.  

 

Our request has been implemented in an appropriate way. Hospitals must 

have a Disaster committee and implement the order.  It's saving our money; 

let's do as per the GO.  

 

Our sincere Thanks to the Health Secretary 

 

 

 

Dr. T.N.Ravisankar  Dr. N. Muthurajan  Dr.K.Rajasekar 

State President   Hony. State Secretary Finance State Secretary 

 



 



 


